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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

Date: 3/28/75

TO: PHILIP W. BUCHEN

FROM: DAVID C, HOOPES

[ 1]

Comment:

FYI

Could you please look over the attached
letter to be sent from Ron Nessen to
Lester Jayson and let me know as soon
as possible if you have any problems --
we need your clearance especially for
the answer to #5.

Thank you.















Some items in this folder were not digitized because it contains copyrighted
materials. Please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library for access to
these materials.
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 20, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCHEN

FROM: BILL ROBERTS

Maury deJong says that a letter is being circulated in Grand
Rapids, soliciting $35,000 in funds for a mural at Kent County
Airport depicting the life of Gerald R. Ford from bovhood to

the Presidency. The letter says that Artist Paul Collins has been
commissioned to do the work, and that he has been assured the
President will be there for the unveiling of the mural, deJong
says he's talked with Collins, and Collins claims he was told

by someone in the White House that the President would "try"

to be there.

The letter is signed by Mrs, Bobbie Butler, Patron. deJong
says her address is 2309 Jefferson St., SE in Grand Rapids.
Others listed on tlke letterhead include Burke Porter, Hazel
Grant, and Milo DeVries, Maury wasn't sure who was organizing
the effort and pushing it, /

If you'd like further details I'll be glad to pursue it,
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